
  

 

 

Attention:  Members 
 

The safety and well-being of our members, guests and that of our staff is our 

number one priority. 

 

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to unfold, we've made the decision to 

close our unit temporarily in a effort to keep our community safe until further 

notice. 

 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY on this day of Tuesday, March 17th ANAF Club 

284 is CLOSED. 

AGM and General Meeting is CANCELLED for Sunday, March 22nd. 

 

Management will review in 3 weeks and will keep members updated. 

 

Meanwhile, stay calm, be proactive, wash your hands, don't touch your face, 

DO NOT HOARD, help your neighbours in need, stay home and be safe. 

 

Thank you for your attention and your understanding. 

Management  
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